
Moms for Liberty Maryland urges you to protect a level playing 
field for girls’ sports by voting for a favorable report for HB 0156.


The people of Maryland, across all party lines, have spoken out against 
the illogical policies that allow males to participate in female sports.  
This bill has bi-partisan support because parents of girls’ care about their 
daughter’s safety and wellbeing.  


This legislation brings fairness and common sense back to the discussion 
surrounding girls’ sports. In the past several years, there have been 
countless examples of girls suffering severe injuries at the hands of 
transgender athletes.  Furthermore, many girls have been denied awards 
and scholarship opportunities when they have been bumped off podiums 
by transgender competitors. This is not fair or just. No one is in favor of 
denying transgender athletes their opportunities to play sports, but it 
should not be at the expense of biological girls.   HB 0156 seeks to 
promote equality by providing fairness for girls to compete safely. This 
will enable a level playing field where biological girls compete only 
against biological girls. 


Please return a favorable report out of committee for HB0156.  
Show the female athletes of Maryland that you value them by protecting 
them on the playing field and in their private spaces.  Please respect the 
opinion of the vast majority of Marylanders by passing this bill through 
committee.





